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School in Fair Lawn to mark Earth Day 
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Fair Lawn - To celebrate Earth Day, members of the Lyncrest Elementary School 

Environmental Club will host a walk-a-thon on April 23 at 1 p.m. with a rain date 

of April 25 to raise awareness of environmental issues. 
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Memorial Middle School and Lyncrest School environmental clubs with help from the Passaic Valley 

Sewage Commission did an environmental cleanup at the Lyncrest Wildlife Center on April 11.  

The walk-a-thon will take place on the school grounds. All members of the 

community are invited to attend. 

This year, there are several events occurring during the Earth Day celebration. The 

Environmental Club will honor Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission for its 

continued commitment and dedication to the school and community. The school 

will acknowledge its contribution of educational assemblies, helping to provide 

cleanup programs enabling students to learn about the Passaic River and for 

helping to rebuild the outdoor learning center that was recently destroyed by 

Hurricane Sandy. 
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The Environmental Club members will unveil the art- and science-inspired 

interactive gallery walk that will highlight the mural they created using recyclable 

materials. Patrons of the gallery walk will observe banners created by students. 

The banners will showcase slogans reflecting the students’ desire to help others 

become aware of the importance of the global environmental issues. 

As the guests walk along the pathway, they will enjoy music performed by the 

Chamber Orchestra, under the direction of music teacher, Alison Lucas. 

In preparation for the Earth Day program, students in the environmental club at 

Memorial Middle School along with representatives from the Passaic Valley 

Sewerage Commission did an environmental cleanup on April 11 at the Lyncrest 

Wildlife Center. 
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